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April 15, 2019


Manager of the Data Center
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65101


Dear Sir or Madam:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Enclosed you will find the Public version of the 2018 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service Commission for ExOp of Missouri.  Highly confidential information dealing with revenues and access line counts by exchange has been redacted from this report due to the sensitive nature of the information.  Consolidated Communications believes that filing this information publicly would put it at a competitive disadvantage with other companies.  Highly confidential information contained within this report has been preceded and followed by 2 asterisks per the report instructions.

Please feel free to contact me at 916-746-3324 or by e-mail at steve.rheams@consolidated.com if you have any questions concerning this report.

Sincerely,

/s/ Steve Rheams

Regulatory Relations Specialist
Consolidated Communications
P.O. Box 619969
Roseville, CA 95661
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